
 

Willow Tree Primary School  

Newsletter 23rd June 2022 

Tel: 01423 883551 
Email: admin@willowtree.n-yorks.sch.uk 
Website: www.willowtree.n-yorks.sch.uk 

If you have any safeguarding concerns about a child that attends Willow Tree, please contact 

Helen Davey (Headteacher), James Hughes (Deputy Head) or Karen Daggett (Deputy Head) 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 

INSET Day - Friday 24th June 
PTFA Summer Fair - Friday 8th July 
Non-Uniform Day - Friday 1st July 

Sports Week - Monday 18th July (children to wear PE Kit Mon-Thurs) 
Y6 Play– Tuesday 19th July 6pm  

Sports Day - Wednesday 20th July 
Break up - Friday 22nd July (one hour earlier than normal collection time) 

INSET Day - Monday 25th July 

Sunny Weather! 

Please make sure that you name your child’s sunhat and    

suncream.   

With many hats and bottles of suncream 

in school it is very hard to reunite them 

with their owners if they do not have a 

name on. 

 

Thank you. 
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Sports Week 

The last week of term is Sports Week.  In addition to Sports Day the  

children will be participating in a variety of sporting activities throughout 

the week.   

Children are therefore required to come to school in their PE kit every 

day except Friday, when they will need to wear their school uniform. 

 

 
 

 

 

Please check your ParentPay account and make sure it is not in debit.  
Please ensure that you credit the account in advance of meals being  

taken  

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Early Collection 

Please note that children can only be collected early if they have a    

medical appointment.  Notice of the appointment must be given in       

advance.   
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We will be resuming our usual Sports Day format this year on Wed 20th July. For 

those who have missed out over the last two years , Reception to Year 6 join          

together for a day of activities in mixed age teams on the field. Parents are invited 

to join us for as long as they like—from  30 minutes to the whole day! We are   

usually able to start around 9.30ish and the winning 

team is  announced at 2.45ish. 

Nursery Children have their own Sports Day on the   

Jepson field during the morning of the same day. 

The PTFA will be selling refreshments.   

Details of lunch timings to follow. 

Earrings 

Don’t forget if your child is planning to have their ears pierced please do this in the 

first week of the Summer Holidays, so that earrings can be removed by the time 

they come back to school in September.  

Nursery… 

Anyone with a child who turns 3 before 1st Sept 2022 who wants a place in     

nursery or know of anyone looking for a place in nursery, please get in touch with 

us as we are starting to allocate places for our amazing Little Oaks nursery! 
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 Sporting Achievements 

Freya and some of her team mates from Killinghall Nomads 
were invited by Rachel Daly (a former Killinghall Nomads    
player) and the F.A to visit the England Football training ground 
to watch the Lionesses get ready for the Euros. 
 
The girls all had an incredible day and got to look at the     
amazing facilities and chat with the team. 
 
A once in a lifetime opportunity and she even got her ball 
signed by all the players and coaches. 
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Sporting Achievements 

 
James in Sycamore won the Under 10’s Europa League trophy at the 
recent Wigton Moor Gala day playing for Pannal Sports.  The team 

were unbeaten in 7 matches, winning the final 4-3 on penalties against 
a strong Wetherby Athletic team after coming back from a goal down.  
James played in every game and scored in the penalty shoot out which 
helped his team secure victory. 
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Recycling 

Did you know that anything with a plug, battery or cable can  
be recycled? If you have a small electrical appliance like a         
hairdryer, iron, kettle or toaster that doesn’t work anymore and 
can’t be  repaired, you can take it to your local Household Waste           
Recycling Centre. Even very small items like electric            
toothbrushes, torches, and razors can be recycled. Battery     
powered items like calculators  and toys too. 
 
 
UK households are hiding an astonishing 527 million unwanted electricals. If all 
these items were recycled, it would cut as much CO2 as taking 1.3 million cars off 

the road! 
 
Inside electrical items are precious materials like gold, copper, 
steel and aluminium. If these items are binned rather than         
recycled, that potential to reuse those resources is lost forever.   
 
When you recycle waste electricals, recovered plastic and metals 
can be used to make new products – from bicycles and children’s 

play areas to life-saving equipment. 
 
As well as being able to take items to your local Household Waste Recycling Cen-
tre, you can also drop off your broken and unwanted small electricals at 20 partici-
pating libraries until 8 July. More at www.northyorks.gov.uk/SmallElectricals 
 
Laptops, tablets and smartphones that still work can be dropped off at participating 
libraries and donated to the Reboot scheme. Find out more at www.rebootny.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

https://r1.ddlnk.net/4BPJ-1C85E-34L2VI-165DNP-1/c.aspx
https://r1.ddlnk.net/4BPJ-1C85E-34L2VI-165DNQ-1/c.aspx
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Champions of the Week  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Spruce Zophia Rowan Evelyn 

Ash Imogen Poplar Nicola Sycamore Lucy 

Chestnut Isaac Apple Amelia Elm Tony 

Holly Eden Hawthorn Raif Walnut  

Cherry Paisley Larch Everybody! Acer Amy 

Hornbeam Joey Cedar Everybody! Silver Birch Emily 

Lime Ling Maple Everybody!   


